
 

Contact MVP with questions: 

 
Contact your MVP Professional Relations Representative. 

 
Call the MVP Customer Care Center for Provider Services at 1-800-684-9286 

 
Chat with us! Visit mvphealthcare.com/Providers and click the Live Chat red circle on the bottom right. 
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Vermont Regulatory Update 

Act 111 (Bill H.766) 

 

MVP Health Care® (MVP) appreciates the work that you do to support our Members and is committed 

to keeping you informed about changes that impact you and your patients. 

Effective January 1, 2025, Vermont has implemented portions of Act 111 (Bill H.766).  This new 

legislation affects MVP Vermont Commercial and Vermont Marketplace Members only and directs all 

health insurers on how to cover some treatment modalities, waive prior authorization requirements 

for other certain covered services, and more.  

For additional information on the new law and related guidelines, please visit 

mvphealthcare.com/providers and go to Resources, then select Reference Library, then Vermont Act 

111 (Bill H.766) under Other Helpful Resources. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This communication should be viewed by: 

Primary Care Providers 

Behavioral Health Providers 

Clinical staff 

Facility/Practice staff 


